
 

 

 

By Elizabeth Hill 

The South Marysburgh Mirror                             June  2024 /5 

Looking for a path toward a happier, healthier you? 

Be the person you always wanted to be! 

• Find inner joy 

• Increase sense of well being 

• Overcome negative emotions 

• Live a happier and healthier life 

• Improve relationships with your children, 

family and friends 

I am a certified Life Coach with 30 years of practice; finalist for Canadian Coach of 
the Year. An award-winning creator and leader of coaching programs and prod-
ucts. A Soul-Healing teacher and practitioner. 

Susan Howson, MA, CPCC, PCC, CHBC 

kidscoachingconnection.com          magnificentcreations.com         susan@magnificentcreations.com        416-708-6232 

I can help you, your children and family. 

Roots and Wings 
St. Philip’s Anglican Church  

  

On Victoria Day, Monday, 
May 20, St. Philip’s held its 
annual Kayak & Canoe out-
ing. The sun shone warmly 
for our trip down the Black 
River.   
Over thirty participants left 
from the Chapman Crescent 
launch site, and paddled 

their way toward the Cana-
da flag, about halfway to 
the Black River bridge, and 
then back 
to the 
Guernsey’s 
shore. Hot 
dogs, cold 
drinks and 
a social 
time were 

en-
joyed on the St. 
Philips lawn following 
the time on the water. 
We didn’t discrimi-
nate against those 
who didn’t quite 
make it all the way to 
the flag…there was 
lots of food for every-
one! Does it look like 
we had some fun? 

Well, you are right – we 
did!  
June is a busy month at St. 
Philip’s! On Monday, June 
17, we are so delighted to 
host a dinner for the mi-
grant workers that work in 
the South Marysburgh ar-
ea. In April we were 
pleased to drop off back-

packs to some of the work-
ers at Apple Dabble Or-
chards, Waupoos Winery 
and Hughes Blueberry 
Patch. The packs were 
filled with essentials that 
the men might not have 
readily available. At that 
time we floated the idea of 
hosting a summer dinner – 
and it was well received! 

We have also invited the farm 
owners, and Mary Ann and Bill 
Barrett from the migrant back-
pack program. So, if you are 
walking by the church on that 
Monday, stop by to give a 
“thank you” to the well-
deserved workers that bring all 
the wonderful produce to our 
tables!  
And we hope you can join us 
for our annual Multi-Family 
Yard and Rummage Sale on 
Saturday, June 22. It starts at 
9:30 a.m., rain or shine, and 
will run until we run out of 
great things (or 1:00 p.m.). 
Please, no early birds. 
And mark your calendars for 
our Annual Pork & Corn Roast 
Dinner – Wednesday, August 
7, 2024! 
More on this 
in the July 
and August 
editions of 
the South 
Marysburgh 
Mirror. 


